VETERANS & FAMILY SUPPORT BULLETIN #3

One of the best forms of local & state information pertaining to Veterans License Plates, Suicide Awareness, activities, financial assistance, women veteran's issues, care and events, projects, fairs, training, and employment is the Washinton State Department of Veterans Affairs Newsletter.

Please note below the information on how to subscribe to their online newsletter. This information is not only useful for the Veterans & Family Support Chairman but will also assist your Hospital Chairman with information on the State of Washinton Veterans Homes.

**Do a web search for Washington State Department of Veterans Affairs.

**curser down to www.dva.gov (click on it) you may also see wdva web site as an option to click on both work, depending upon your search.

It will then produce the Logo of Veterans Affairs asking you to sign up for Email Updates, which is the Newsletter.



NATIONAL AWARD

DUE TO THE STATE CHAIRMAN

MARCH 31, 2025

OPERATION BOTTOM COVER



Do not forget the DIAPER DRIVE at the Mid-Winter Conference, we will be filling the playpens, with our GOAL OVER 3,000 DIAPERS FOR THIS DRIVE.



The School of Instruction Quiz is due to the Veterans & Family Support Chairman no later than 9 am on Saturday of Mid-Winter Conference, this is extra POINTS for your year end. Someone from your Auxiliary must hand it to the Chairman - it cannot be snail mailed or emailed. Copy handed out at School of Instruction and now on website.

<u>PLEASE</u> send me pictures of your events so that I may share them with others! Do add them to your Year End Reports also.

Special thank you for the invitation from Toutle Auxiliary 10882 to attend their Educational Suicide Awareness Fair. It was an incredibly positive and informative event. I am making additional contacts that I plan to share with everyone at Mid-Winter.